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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Frank Stringi, City Planner 

 Donnie Goodwin, Superintendent of Public Works 

 Bob Button, CDM 

From: Councillor Brian M. Arrigo, Chairman 

 Legislative Affairs Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: January 15, 2012 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Legislative Affairs Sub-Committee will meet on Monday 

evening, February 11, 2013 at 5:00 P.M. in the Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of 

Revere City Hall, at which time the Council will consider the following items: 

 

12-272  An ordinance amending the City of Revere’s sewer use regulations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


